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Aguilar, Patricia MQ

From: Harrington, Shelley D
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 1:21 PM
To: PSD Wardens; Kimoto, Shari L; Takenaka, Gavin K; Galarsa, Randy S; Cummings, Puanani P; Mirkovich, 

Gail L; Ahuna, Marie E; Miike, Teresa T; Foumai, Christopher S; Uemura, Stafford W; Fernandez, Nicole 
C; Cantorna, Geomar B; Austria, Christopher R; Evans, Cheyenne L; Nadamoto, Laurie J; PSD Chiefs of 
Security

Cc: PSD Warden Secretaries
Subject:                                                                                                                                                                   

Wardens, COSs, & Facility PREA Compliance Managers, 
 
Health Care has an education video for COVID-19, which should be run in cycle with your PREA 
Education Video for all admissions and transfers. 
 
The video should be uploaded to your current USB, therefore the education process is PREA 16 
minute video and COVID 10 minute video 
 
The COVID 19 video should be download from: 

L:\Share\Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID‐19)  
 
Wardens please confirm that the COVID video has been added to your PREA 
Education video process by March 18, 2020. 
 
 
Shelley Harrington 
Intake Service Center DA 
PREA Coordinator 
919 Ala Moana Blvd. #401 
Honolulu, HI 96814 
shelley.d.harrington@hawaii.gov 
 
ph. 808-587-1260 
fax. 808-587-2568 
  
Chief Justice William Rehnquist wrote in U.S. vs. Salerno: "In our society, liberty is the norm and detention prior 
to trial or without trial is the carefully limited exception."  
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